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Comments: Wrangell Island Project

 

Dear Robert Dalrymple, District Ranger,

 

 

I am disappointed that the Wrangell Island Timber Sale plan fails to recognize the true value of alternatives to

industrial scale timber harvest management of the Tongass National Forest.  The plan is uneconomical when

considering the costs to tourism and recreation, commercial and subsistence fishing, hunting, and support of

small local mills.  As a former resident of Alaska and frequent visitor to the Tongass, I hope you will consider the

benefits of a longer term and more sustainable plan for the Wrangell Ranger District.

 

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Rob Burnett

 

 

 

 


